
 

 

Fish Veterinary Society 
Spring Meeting — 24 & 25 March 2015 
Norton House Hotel, Near Edinburgh Airport 

 
 

Registration Form 
 
CONTACT DETAILS Please complete your details below (one form per delegate) 

First name: Chris Title: Mr 

Surname: Walster 

Qualifications: BVMS MVPH CertAqV MRCVS 

Address: 132 Lichfield Road 

Town/city: Stafford Post code: ST17 4LE 

Daytime tel: 01785 258411 Mobile tel: 

Email: chris.walster@onlinevets.co.uk 

 
PROGRAMME Please highlight or circle the day(s) you plan to attend and complete the cost column 

Standard registration 
Early bird 

(before 1/2/15) 
QTY After 1/2/15 QTY £  total cost 

FVS member 

Whole meeting £100.00  £160.00 1 £100 

Tuesday £60.00  £80.00   

Wednesday £60.00  £80.00   

Student  

Whole meeting £80.00  £120.00   

Tuesday £40.00  £60.00   

Wednesday £40.00  £60.00   

Non-member 

Whole meeting £200.00  £260.00   

Tuesday £100.00  £140.00   

Wednesday £100.00  £140.00   

Social program 

Tuesday dinner £40.00 1 £40 

Additional guest £60.00   

Special dietary requirements: 

Vegetarian    

Vegan    

Other: Please enter specific requirement here   

Total program cost £140 

 
PAYMENT METHOD Please indicate the total cost and how you will be paying 

Cheque payable to the ‘Fish Veterinary Society’  

BACS to HSBC Penrith — sort code 40-36-10 — account number 41180975  

International bank transfer — SWIFT No.: MIDLGB22 — IBAN: 
GB28MIDL40361041180975 

 



 

 

 

 
Please complete this form and return it with payment to: 
FVS Conference Secretary, Midland Veterinary Surgery, 655 High Road, Leyton, London E10 6RA 
Tel: 0772 787 0411  email: secretary@fish-vet-society.org.uk 

 
Please note that you are responsible for arranging your own accommodation: quote 'FVS Conference' 
to the Norton House Hotel (0845 072 7468) for the current conference room rate. Please also note that 
discounted room rates given on-line may be cheaper than this conference rate. Registration forms must 
be returned before 10 March 2015. No refunds will be given for cancellations after that date. 

 

mailto:secretary@fish-vet-society.org.uk

